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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),
The “Banana Split” group is a peer support group especially designed for children dealing with divorce and separation. This peer support group provides children with the opportunity to share feelings, concerns, and coping skills with other children whose families are also “split.” With the help of a warm, supportive group, children will learn to accept and relate to their family situation in a positive way. It is also helpful to include children who are already well adjusted. They especially can help other children cope and accept their family changes.
We will meet once a week for 30 minutes for about 6 to 8 weeks, during non-instructional time. Please indicate permission for your child to participate by filling in the information needed and signing below. Please print this out and send in to his/her teacher as soon as possible. If you don’t have access to a printer, send a note in to the teacher requesting a form. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call or email me. I am here on Wednesdays and Thursdays. My phone number is (865) 409-1935 and my email is anthony.reda@knoxschools.org. I look forward to working with your child!
Sincerely,
 
Anthony Reda

School Counselor
 
 
My child _______________________________ has permission to participate in the “Banana Split” group.
 
 
_____________________________________Parent Signature

________________Date

___________________________Teacher

